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Zhao, Rita (Guangzhou)

From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: 2016年4月26日星期二 2:35
To: Chen, June-YJ (Guangzhou)
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 259070)
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Inquiry on 04/24/2016 : 

Inquiry:  

Hello, 

 

The BT product applys for FCC ID is very small as attached. There is no place to put ID label. 

According to KDB, could you please confirm to put the ID and statements on user manual instead of

the on the product? 

Thank you! 

 

Best Regards, 

June Chen 

 
FCC response on 04/25/2016
This is acceptable providing that  the device is unquestionably too small for the FCC ID to be readable (smaller than 
4-6 points), the FCC ID may be placed in the user manual. However, it must be determined that the device itself is too 
small – the label area allocated to the FCC ID may not be reduced because of over crowded identification of other 
product and regulatory information. 
 
  
 
 
Attachment Details: 
Sample size and External photo 
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Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry 
System to add any additional information pertaining to this inquiry. 


